

May 6th, 2013

Mr. Vince DiCastro President Cascade Estates 3109 Ladybank Lane Norman, OK 73072

Dear Mr. DiCastro:

LETTER OF NO OBJECTION FOR A REVOCABLE PERMIT

THIS REQUEST IS TO CROSS SIX RESIDENTIAL STREETS IN CASCADE ESTATES FOR THE PURPOSE OF CONNECTING A SPRINKLER SYSTEM, WHICH WILL BE FEED OFF A WATER WELL.

The streets involved will be Teton Road (crossing in 2 places), Astor at Cascade Blvd, Pine Hill Road (south of the Pool), Dornoch Lane, and Cruden Drive at Cascade Blvd.

We do have a natural gas distribution line and service lines in the area. Because of this, if any maintenance needs to be done to our main or service lines and it becomes necessary to temporarily disconnected your sprinkler system, all cost associated with the replacement will be incurred by Cascade Estates.

We have located a natural gas transmission line in the vicinity and it will be necessary for you to obtain a letter of no objection from the transmission department prior to any excavation.

We also request that the OKIE ONE CALL SYSTEM (840-5032 OR 1-800-522-6543) be contacted a minimum of forty-eight (48) hours before any excavation.

Should our facilities be damaged as a result of your installation, your and/or your contractor will be liable for any costs for repairs. These costs could include a cost calculation for gas loss should any occur.

Sincerely

Jay Sullivan

Operations Manager

Oklahoma Natural Gas – 625 N. Berry Road – Norman, OK 73069 Phone (405)366-2450 – Fax (405)366-2440